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Saponins are glycosides of triterpenes, steroids or steroidal
alkaloids. They can be found in plants and marine organisms. Very
diverse biological activities are ascribed to saponins and they play
important roles in food, animal feedstuffs, and pharmaceutical
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properties. This volume provides a selection of recent work on
saponins presented at a symposium in Pulawy, Poland, in 1999. Many
different aspects are treated: analysis, separation, biological
activities, relevant use in human and animal nutrition, and ecological
significance. This book will be of use to researchers both in
universities and industry.
Here, authors specializing in different branches of
chromatography--including gas chromatography, supercritical fluid
chromatography, and high-pressure liquid chromatography--describe
their fields while drawing out connections with other branches.
This volume provides a straightforward approach to isolation and
purification problems with a thorough presentation of preparative LC
strategy including the interrelationship between the input and output
of the instrumentation, while keeping to an application focus. The
book stresses the practical aspects of preparative scale separations
from TLC isolations through various laboratory scale column
separations to very large scale production. It also gives a thorough
description of the performance parameters (e.g. throughput, separation
quality, etc.) as a function of operational parameters (e.g. particle
size, column size, solvent usage, etc.). Experts in the field have
contributed a well balanced presentation of separation development
strategies from preparative TLC to commercial preparative process with
practical examples in a wide variety of application areas such as
drugs, proteins, nucleotides, industrial extracts, organic chemicals,
enantiomers, polymers, etc.

The rapid development of HPLC instrumentation and technology opens
numerous possibilities - and entails new questions. Which column
should I choose to obtain best results, which gradient fits to my
analytical problem, what are recent and promising trends in detection
techniques, what is state of the art regarding LC-MS coupling? All
these questions are answered by experts in ten self-contained
chapters. Besides these more hardware-related and technical chapters,
further related areas of interest are covered: Comparison of recent
chromatographic data systems and integration strategies, smart
documentation, efficient information search in internet, and tips for
a successful FDA inspection. This practical approach offers in a
condensed manner recent trends and hints, and will also display the
advanced reader mistakes and errors he was not aware of so far.
A number of driving forces, including the soaring global crude oil
prices and environmental concerns in both developed and developing
nations has triggered a renewed interest in the recent years on the
R&D of biofuel crops. In this regard, many countries across the globe
are investing heavily in the bioenergy sector for R&D to increase
their energy security and reduce their dependence on imported fossil
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fuels. Currently, most of the biofuel requirement is met by sugarcane
in Brazil and corn in the United States, while biodiesel from rapeseed
oil in Europe. Sweet sorghum has been identified as a unique biofuel
feedstock in India since it is well adapted to Indian agro-climatic
conditions and more importantly it does not jeopardize food security
at the cost of fuel. Sweet sorghum [Sorghum bicolor (L.) Moench] is
considered as a SMART new generation energy crop as it can accumulate
sugars in its stalks similar to sugarcane, but without food¬¬-fuel
trade-offs and can be cultivated in almost all temperate and tropical
climatic conditions and has many other advantages. The grain can be
harvested from the panicles at maturity. There is no single
publication detailing the agronomic and biochemical traits of tropical
sweet sorghum cultivars and hybrid parents. Hence, an attempt is made
in this publication- “Characterization of improved sweet sorghum
cultivars” to detail the complete description of cultivars. This book
serves as a ready reference on the detailed characterization of
different improved sweet sorghum genotypes following the PPVFRA
guidelines for the researchers, entrepreneurs, farmers and other
stakeholders to identify the available sweet sorghum cultivars and
understand their yield potential in tropics.
This second edition laboratory manual was written to accompany Food
Analysis, Fourth Edition, ISBN 978-1-4419-1477-4, by the same author.
The 21 laboratory exercises in the manual cover 20 of the 32 chapters
in the textbook. Many of the laboratory exercises have multiple
sections to cover several methods of analysis for a particular food
component of characteristic. Most of the laboratory exercises include
the following: introduction, reading assignment, objective, principle
of method, chemicals, reagents, precautions and waste disposal,
supplies, equipment, procedure, data and calculations, questions, and
references. This laboratory manual is ideal for the laboratory portion
of undergraduate courses in food analysis.
Zacarías León's thesis describes the development and validation of
analytical methods to estimate the processes set in motion by
percutaneous absorption of UV filters in sunscreen cosmetic products.
León describes these methods in both in vitro and non-invasive in vivo
methodologies. Currently dermatologists recommend the use of sunscreen
products not only under conditions of extreme exposure to the sun but
also in daily situations. However the chemical compounds in these
products contain may lead to undesired processes and cause induced
toxicity, estrogenic effects and endocrine activity. León establishes
methods to investigate these effects and provides valuable information
on the undesired side effects associated with the use of UV filters
found in sunscreen products. The work in this thesis has led to a
number of publications in renowned analytical chemistry journals.
Advances in the Use of Liquid Chromatography Mass Spectrometry (LCMS): Instrumentation Developments and Application, Volume 79,
highlights the most recent LC-MS evolutions through a series of
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contributions by world renowned scientists that will lead the readers
through the most recent innovations in the field and their possible
applications. Many authoritative books on LC-MS are already present in
market, describing in detail the different interfaces and their
principles of operation. This book focuses more on new trends,
starting with the innovations of each technique, to the most
progressive challenges of LC-MS. Presents an understanding of the new
advancements in LC and MS which are essential for a step forward in LCMS applications Provides insight into the state-of-the-art in the
currently available LC-MS interfaces and their principle of use
Expounds on the new frontiers in LC-MS and their application potential
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